CARA
SPRING MEETING MINUTES 
May 25, 2019

In Attendance: 

Mary Chase, Pete & Ellen Rawlings, Glenn Pinckney, Beverly & Scott Kenney, Molly O’Mara, Ricardo Delgardo, Anthony & Elizabeth Sarracino, David and Tish Blake, 
Mel & Mary Scott, Peter & Nancy Beeley, Michael & Sharron Gianatassio, Sandra Smith, Lorraine Finnegan & Wayne Keefner, Barbara Goodick, Nancy & Bruce Dorner, Donna & Glenn Huot, Nancy & Bill Dowey, Bob & Christine Monk, Christine Bogossian, Joanne Sotinopoulos, Wendy Talbot, Amy & Mike Iannelli, Tammy & Bob Scott, Scott O’Connell, John & Eleanor Lahiff, Cindy & Nolan Manning, Dan & Terry Buggy, Kyle & Mary McNamara, Felicia & Frank Rooney, John & Liz Murphy, Jerry & Linda Quin, Craig & Colleen Tanguay, Meg & Brian Haines, Abby & Geoff Haines, Paul & Karen Bemis, Paul Thompson, Dan & Kathy Willey, Noopy & Dave DeRose, Patrice & Bill Madigan, Deb Kaplafka, Kim & Jim Keenan, Jean Albano, Danny Coll, Deb & Jens Thorosen, Michael & Michelle Dunn, Bob & Elsa Johnson, Bob DeNoble, Karen Boyd, Sue & Mike Tenney


I. Welcome Introductions

· Ellen welcomed new owners:

· Wayne Keefner & Lorraine Finnegan 
· Deb & Jens Thorosen.

     II. Minutes – Minutes from the Fall meeting (August 25, 2018) approved with one amendment in regard to President and Vice President tenure
 
III. Treasurer’s Report

· Joe Chisholm presented the Treasurer’s report:

· There is an $8K surplus
· $7K beach road and parking lot repair was done
· [bookmark: _GoBack]There are 94 members, 97 lots (3 members own two lots)
· CARA prevailed in small claims court for the Sarazinsky property. There is no optional membership.
· Treasurer’s report was approved








     IV. Committee Reports
 
· Activities:  Brittany Galvin presented information on the social events that  
will be taking place this summer. Brittany and Brooke will be bringing back some 
social events from the past as well as new events this summer. The calendar of events 
will be posted on our CARA website and posted at the top of the hill. Anyone wishing to
help with these events, please see Brittany and Brooke. 

	
V. Master’s Reports


· Locker Master:

· Craig Tanguay reported that there was new movement on the lockers. Newer residents were able to get a half locker for now and may wait for a full when one it becomes available.

· Locker doors (17) will be replaced and painted this summer. 


· Small Boats:

· Ellen reported on the small boats for Sue Chadwick. Ellen thanked Sue for revising the list of small boat rack owners and looking into a new system to accommodate all users. Ellen also thanked Bob Monk for doing some repair work on the rack.


· Boat Master:

· Bob Scott reported that docks are in and all moorings will be in by May 27, 2019.


· Beach Master:

· Glenn Pinckney reported that paving (top dressed) will be done on the parking lot and beach road.
· The landscaper has a little work at the water line to be done.
· Sand bag work party is set for Father’s Day weekend, see the FB page for further information.
· Please keep the beach clean and keep rocks out of the water.
· Please be aware of all beach rules for your family, guests, and renters.
· Minimize driving on the hill






VI. Old Business

· Jet Ski (personal watercraft) work is in progress and they will try to accommodate all users. There is a meeting tomorrow morning, May 26th at 10:30am on the beach.
· We have not heard anything further on the Turner’s situation at this time.
· Any questions on the bi-laws/covenants, please talk to any member of the committee to discuss what is proposed.


VI. New Business

· A nominating committee for Treasurer and Secretary is needed.
· Any interest in a position of responsibility, please volunteer. 
· Thank you to Dan Bouchard for all his hard work on the website. If you have updated your email, please see Dan Bouchard.



Motion to adjourn, seconded and approved.





